M Gma il Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Re: Smashburgers
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Thu, Jan 12, 2023 at 2:16 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After reviewing, we would recommend to the Select Board, acting as the Local Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick,
that they approve the applicants (Rhonda Lorenz) request to be named the Manager of Record for Smashburgers-1298
Worcester Street, Natick MA 01760. In making this recommendation we would request the following:

1. That they provide the Board by way of an affidavit that they intend to live in the local area, and give their permanent
address when they obtain one.

2. That within 30 days of approval of becoming the Manager of Record they supply my office with a copy of their approved
in person Alcohol Beverage Training Certificate, and

3. They are provided with a current copy of Naticks Alcohol Beverage Policy and Procedures.

Respectfully submitted,
Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, Jan 12, 2023 at 11:04 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Deputy Chief Lauzon,
For your review, attached is a change of manager application for Smashburgers. | am waiting for a reply from the
ABCC regarding the proposed manager's temporary address.
Thank you.
Donna

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403



